
CALL FOR ABSTRACTS 

The Government of the united Republic of Tanzania and the union of Africa Population 

Studies are pleased to invite you to be part of the 5th African Population Conference to be 

held in Arusha, Tanzania, between December 10-14, 2007. The African Population 

Conference is organized every four years in order to review the state of knowledge on various 

population issues affecting the African continent. The conference brings together a diverse set 

of professionals, including: multi-disciplinary scholars, government officials, 

parliamentarians, service providers, multilateral and bilateral donors, the media and civil 

society. The conference plays a key role in strengthening networks; enhancing the visibility of 

African population issues, and promoting an integrated approach to the study and application 

of knowledge on population dynamics in development planning.  

The conference will consist of consist of over 50 plenary and parallel sessions, poster 

presentations and technical workshops in support of the general theme of the meeting which is 

“Emerging Issues on Population and Development in Africa” 

Interested scholars and practitioners are invited to submit abstracts to present papers during 

the formal sessions to address the overall theme of the conference. The deadline for 

submission of abstracts in April 30, 2007 and the abstracts MUST be submitted through an 

online submission system kindly made available to the conference through support from the 

IUSSP and the Princeton University. To submit an abstract please follow instructions on: 

http://uaps2007.princeton.edu. 

Decisions on successful abstracts will be communicated by May 31, 2007 and authors of 

accepted papers should upload the full papers onto the website by September 30, 2007. 

Limited funds will be available to support participation of participants who will not be in a 

position to raise their own travel funds and the deadline for application for these funds is June 

30, 2007. 

FURTHER INFORMATION

For questions concerning the submission of abstracts and the scientific program please contact 

uaps2007@opr.princeton.edu. For further details or queries about the conference, contact the 

Conference Coordinator at the African Population and Health Research Center 

(uaps2007conf@aphrc.org), or the Executive Director for UAPS (Elizabeth Anna Yao: 

http://uaps2007.princeton.edu/
mailto:uaps2007@opr.princeton.edu
mailto:uaps2007conf@aphrc.org


yao@uaps.org). Details about the host country can be obtained from the Chairperson of the 

National Organizing Committee in Tanzania (Florence Mwanri: fmwanri@yahoo.com). More 

information is also available at: http://www.uaps.org or http://uaps2007.princeton.edu. 
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